
 
 
 
Dear Eagle Families,  
 
I hope you received our newsletter in the mail and found it informative. We strive to communicate 
effectively and provide our families with information to help students be successful. Remember, if you 
want to participate more PTO has lots of opportunities! Email PTOSebastian@gmail.com if 
interested. 
 
We expect our testing schedule to be released soon. Remember to keep an eye on our website for 
updates and information! 
 
Yearbook 
 
Buy your yearbook now!! Price goes from $ 30 to $35 on February 14th!! Pick up an order form in 
guidance or order online www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us 
 
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 
 
Monday February 7th Planning Day 
Monday February 21st Presidents Day 
 
Basketball 
 
Thursday February 10th Game at SMS.  5:30 Girls,  6:30 Boys.  
 
Click here for tickets: https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/basketball/ 
PLEASE NOTE YOU MUST SHOW A PRINTOUT OR A SCREENSHOT OF YOUR TICKET TO ENTER THE 
GAME. ALL TICKETS MUST BE PURCHASED ONLINE!!! 
 
FOOD DRIVE 
NJHS is sponsoring a Superbowl Food Drive! Bring in canned goods now through February 11th and put 
on the tables by the MPR. Which table team will win? Bengals or Rams? You decide and do a good deed 
at the same time!  
 
PTO CORNER 
Do you know that we are on social media? Find us on FB at SebastianPTO or on Insta at SMSPTO to see 
what we're up to! 
 
It's almost time for the Souper Bowl for Faculty and Staff!! On Friday, February 11th, we will treat them 
to soups and treats for lunch - perfect for this time of year! We need more soup! Check out the sign up 
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084EA9AD29A0FD0-souper If you would like to help at this 
event, email us! PTOSebastian@gmail.com  
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Have you noticed our new electronic sign in front of our school? You can have your kiddo's name put up 
there for their birthday! See the attached flyer, or sign up at https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-
middle-school-pto-store 
 
Our next book fair is coming up, sign up to help and be a part of the 
fun!   https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084EA9AD29A0FD0-smsbook 
 

K.T. Gabaldon 
Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.cheddarup.com%2Fc%2Fsebastian-middle-school-pto-store&data=04%7C01%7CKirstie.Gabaldon%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cba9a1d6c02e747e0943508d9e73af06f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637795063786255059%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Qf1KT1k7wmGok3tifY9y%2F%2B10VtF4BWTmS7hXxZVWF20%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.cheddarup.com%2Fc%2Fsebastian-middle-school-pto-store&data=04%7C01%7CKirstie.Gabaldon%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cba9a1d6c02e747e0943508d9e73af06f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637795063786255059%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Qf1KT1k7wmGok3tifY9y%2F%2B10VtF4BWTmS7hXxZVWF20%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F60B084EA9AD29A0FD0-smsbook&data=04%7C01%7CKirstie.Gabaldon%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cc910c21b174447a651c708d9e73c17a3%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637795067562875159%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=rv%2FnOKMW35RlXyvXRr4CtCIsUz50CAxy2YBh8PdEH2s%3D&reserved=0

